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Dear Sud.ho ff, 

13. January, 1913. V 
Greetings for the :tfow Year. 
Could ;1ou send me the names of any men in Gerr.ia:ny (with th:dr addresses) 

who are special students of Roger Bacon's works. We are to celebrate next 
year in Oxford the 700th anniversary of his birth, and we are anxious to have 
on the general co1Il!:littee some representatives from Germany. 

We are arranging at the Oxford Press for a new edition of Liddell & 

Scott's Greek Dictionary. The Editor is very anxious to get into corn.1'."'Unication 
v.-i th sOT'le 0 f the men who are editing the edit ion of the Greek 1:edical Classics 
for the J'I"ussian 11.cademy. Could you fBend me a list? The medical and 
scientific te:nns need very careful revision. He has. got one or two men in 
this country at work upon them, but 011 special questions that ~ay arise he 
would like to confer with his German colleagues. 

You will be glad to hear that we have made a good start with our Eistory 
Section in connection v!ith the Royal Society of l'edicine. I hope you will, 
some ti~e, come over and bive us a paper. 

Sincerely yours, 
Osler 


